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Dear parents:  …. year flying by and we are now into June. Six more weeks and we break 
up for Summer. Usually the happiest half-term of the year so enjoy and look out for all the 
events and dates on our website.  Also do help out with the Summer Fair this year (see below).

and finally  ..  World Cup gets under way next week. Used to say I measured my life by World Cup and 
can even vaguely remember 1962 in Chile but no TV. 1966 West Ham won the World Cup and 1970 Pele and 
Mexico and our first colour TV …. Russia and Qatar can’t get excited about sadly. Be happy …….

Pics of the week…  one of our best after school activities Marlon’s Making Waves drama 
club and Aladdin. Pic 2 Marlon looks on, he is great. Year 4 concentrating on making and 
painting their clay Buddhas. The fish tank has arrived (fish next week), our Prayer Garden in 
the month of June and Yakob’s Rose in full bloom in memory of a pupil aged 8 who died a few 
years ago. RIP.

Attendance ….  
Still running at around 98.16% which is 
great news well above the national average 
of around 96%. Persistent absence is also 
good @ 2.45% national 8% + Do keep up 
this high level for the rest of the Summer 
please.

Tombola ….  
Donations accepted from next week so bring in 
what you can and make it a bumper year.


